Kumar Mangala

Kapital Data Corp.
PO Box 159
Langhorne, PA 19047

DBE CERTIFICATION NO.
Certification Anniversary Date: November 13, 2018

Dear Mr. Mangala:

We received the required annual documentation for certification, and have found your
firm to be compliant with the regulations of 49 CFR Part 26, thus your firm remains
eligible to participate as a DBE on federal-aid projects administered by DelDOT and is
currently certified to provide services under the following North American Industrial
Classification System (NAICS) #s:

NAICS 541611: ADMINISTRATIVE MANAGEMENT AND GENERAL MANAGEMENT
CONSULTING SERVICES
NAICS 561320: TEMPORARY HELP SERVICES

Please notify the DBE program in writing if this is incorrect. Your firm bears the burden
of providing detailed company information the Delaware DBE Program needs to make
an appropriate NAICS code designation. Additionally, if you believe that there is not a
NAICS code that fully or clearly describes the type(s) of work in which you are
performing, you may request that the DBE Program supplement the assigned NAICS
code(s) with a clear, specific, and detailed narrative description of the type of work in
which the firm is certified.

It remains your responsibility to inform DelDOT, within 30 days of the occurrence, of any
change in your ability to meet the federal size, disadvantaged status, ownership, and
control requirements of Part 26, or any material change in the information you provided
during your most recent review. You must attach supporting documentation describing
in detail the nature of such changes and the declaration must be sworn in writing and is
executed under penalty of perjury of the laws of the United States.

We wish you great success in all of your future business ventures. If we can be of help,
send an email to DOT.DelawareDBE@state.de.us or give us a call at (302) 760-2035.

Sincerely,

Wendy B. Henry, CPPO, CPPB
Civil Rights Administrator
Delaware Department of Transportation



